# **ADU** ordinance support

Amanda Richardson May 15, 2018 2:27 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

I would like to show my support for the ADU ordinance and for increasing options for locating movable tiny houses in Los Angeles. This is a chance to help the housing crisis and the environment. People not only want but need to reduce their footprint. This is the first step. The community should have options on the size of their impact on the environment.

Thanks,
Amanda Richardson

# I'm making a comment regarding council file 16- 1468"

Merly Costa May 15, 2018 9:49 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

On Mon, May 14, 2018, 10:01 PM Merly Costa <merly.costa@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Planning and Land Use Committee,

I'd like to express my support for the Accessory Dwelling Units ordinance and for increasing options for locating movable tiny houses in Los Angeles.

I live in my RV and I am considering buying a piece of land to build a sustainable and affordable small house so I can live comfortably with my family while decreasing impact on the environment.

Thank you,

## Making a comment regarding council file 16-1468

**L. Wms** May 15, 2018 10:01 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Dear Planning and Land Use Committee,

I'd like to express my support for the Accessory Dwelling Units ordinance and for increasing options for allowing movable tiny houses in Los Angeles.

I've relocated to the Los Angeles area in hopes of purchasing land so that I can build and live in a tiny home to enjoy the beautiful climate this city has to offer. I'm also an advocate of sustainable living, and believe that approving this ordinance will be favorable in impacting the environment overall.

Thank you,

Lahesha Williams Phone ~ 773-234-1125

#### **Anthony Shogren comment regarding file 16-1468**

**Tony** May 15, 2018 11:28 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Esteemed Plum Committee,

Today's decision could potentially affect my life in profound ways. Let me please briefly introduce myself.

My name is Anthony Shogren and I have been a music professional in this city since February 2, 1986. At age 20 I arrived here in Los Angeles both bright eyed and bushy-tailed with tremendous amount of education, talent, and experience. From my years of performance with Sambaguru to Sergio Mendes and Brasil 2000 to my formal education as a Sally Cassanova predoctoral scholar in 2008-09 at CSU Los Angeles, I feel my artistic and cultural contribution to the city of Los Angeles has been codified through awards, hundreds of recordings, thousands of concerts, as well as the respect of my peers.

The sad truth of both the trials of the music industry and struggles of our collective economy, have left a few options for artist like me in terms of healthy longevity and affordable housing.

Today's ruling in adding language to legally permit movable tiny houses as ADU's is crucial as a potential for personal long term self sustainability. This, for the very first time, would make possible a means of housing beyond gentrification, city fiscal impact, and a potential housing bubble to run out of control as seen in 2008 and 2009. As a society we must find alternative options beyond urban sprawl and land development by big business.

This ruling would allow for personal ownership of a healthy long-term housing option beyond leasing and an increasingly dilapidated residential landscape.

There is also a consideration of an altruistic sustainable alternative to constant consumption and an increase of strain on resources. Moveable tiny house options as ADU's, represent a potential decrease in water consumption, electrical needs and strains on the municipal electric power supply, and less general waste.

If this committee wishes to find a citizenry capable of pulling itself up by its proverbial bootstraps, then I urge you all to consider this legislation with great care.

Thank you for this venue to present my personal story and comments.

Sincerely, Anthony Shogren

#### **Tiny Houses**

**fellini** May 15, 2018 4:08 PM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Please submit these comments for the PLUC committee hearing today. i am very concerned about the revisions for this Tiny

House Ordinance. I am very concerned with the idea of these coming into our area because i very purposely bought into a R1 neighborhood that was quiet and

not near loud places or business or high density in my few blocks. There was no notice of this hearing in time for many that posted negative comments about this ordinance on next door to post. Our neighborhood council imploded a few weeks ago and we have not had a PLUC meeting to be told this was being heard by this committee.

I am along with my neighbors very much against this ordinance and what it means for those of us who want peace and quiet where we live and this was not allowed on this scale of up to 1200 sq ft and two stories, when we bought our home.

The have already encroached with buildings and too many condos near us so that getting out of our area in the am, is two to three times as long.

Please do not vote for this ordinance.

Best,

Stacey Travis

## comment regarding council file 16- 1468

Jose Sanchez Jr May 15, 2018 9:02 AM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Hello

I'd like my comment to be included:

As a lifetime resident I urge the passing of solutions for our housing crisis. The number of homelessness and the lack of adequate housing is of concern in my neighborhood. I personally do not find myself living in a small tiny home or ADU but I do see the value and have no problems with providing our youth with affordable housing.

Again I urge the leadership of our city to provide and give people opportunities to live and pursue proper housing that's within means of people's income and accessible. Tiny Homes seem to provide a great answer and I fully support the movement.

## comment regarding council file 16- 1468

**Ross Tierney** May 15, 2018 7:00 PM

Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Hello -

I want to write in support of including movable tiny houses as accessory dwelling units (ADUs) in file 16-1468. With so much difficulty and opposition to achieving a thriving public transit system and affordable housing in LA, we need to do everything we can to empower housing density that will directly affect these issues.

Best, Ross Tierney Los Angeles, CA 90038